Report of the Services Representative to Legislative council
Nathan Claret
November 25, 2021

Services Review Committee:

- We've met 3 times this term (October 27th, November 10th and November 24th).
- Services review is going well, when writing this report we only have a few

services left to review, will be done very shortly (maybe before the next council).
- We use a google form which makes the review process easy and efficient.

Service Committee:

- Held two meetings so far this semester.
- Services might collaborate in the future (unite forces to work on a motion for
example)

Services updates:

- Services were very happy with the referendum:

— they will be able to implement what they wanted so this is exciting, looking
forward to that!

- Overall going smoothly, some services were having troubles at the beginning of
the semester due to a lack of volunteers (partially due to what happened at
activities night 1), but they are all running smoothly now. Looking forward to
activities night in January!

- Services also use 3501 Peel now which is great (more events/workshops)
possible!

Please feel free to reach out any time at servicesrep@ssmu.ca if you have any
questions or concerns!

Respectfully submitted,
Nathan Claret
servicesrep@ssmu.ca
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